
Galway Wind Park 
Local Community Fund  
Information Evenings

Wednesday 14 March; 4-8pm 
The Boat Inn, Main Street, Oughterard

Thursday 15 March; 4-8pm 
Killannin Community Centre, 
Rosscahill

SSE and Coillte are proud to be 
launching the new Local Community 
Fund for Galway Wind Park, aimed 
at supporting local community groups 
and projects.

Applications will be accepted within 
a 20km radius of the wind park, for 
projects focused on energy efficiency, 
sustainability, safety, tourism, education 

or recreation, with priority given to 
projects on a sliding scale based on 
distance from Galway Wind Park. 

The application period for the Local 
Community Fund opens on Friday 
16 March with the closing date 
extended to Monday 30 April. 

Please note that two further elements 
of our Community Fund programme, 
focused on Major Projects and 
Scholarships, will be launched later  
in 2018.

For more information, please contact 
us at gwp.communityfund@sse.com

The Galway Wind Park Local Community Fund opens for 
applications on Friday 16 March.

Come along to our information evenings to find out more!
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